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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

The prevailing topics this week included The Pizza Museum and the midterm 
elections. We began the week by reading all about The Pizza Museum in 
Pasadena, California. This may have been everyone’s favorite news article so far 
this year. The best part was the recipe page, which had us making English Muffin 
pizzas. The students kept asking why they were not in school on Tuesday, but the 
adults had to come in. Due to that, Mr. Walker’s class joined us in completing 
mock elections and explaining the basic concepts of voting and our system of 
government. It was actually a lot of fun, although none of our predictions were 
correct! I want to end the week by reminding you that our fifth-graders will be 
going to the Philadelphia Museum of Art this Tuesday. If you have not done so 
yet, please complete the permission slip for your child to attend. I hope you all 
have a nice weekend.  
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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